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BAD WEATHER & CLOSURE POLICY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



The Academy will always endeavour to remain open for all students in 
periods of poor weather.  
 
We have a committed team of staff to ensure the safety of students in and 
around the Academy. 
 
If for any reason the above policy changes there will be displays on the 
Academy website and our twitter page with due notice.  
 


